

## HAILEY HALL SCHOOL

## Believe | Strive | Achieve



5th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,



I am writing to inform you about the upcoming trip to the British Museum that will take place on Tuesday the 12<sup>th</sup> of March. This event is an exciting opportunity for our students to explore the different aspects of history as well as a bit of central London. We will be travelling via public transport to and from the museum, leaving school site at 9.15am and returning to school in time for taxis home.



Students may come to school in their own clothes and trainers, as there will be a lot of walking on the day. A packed lunch will be provided, but they can choose to bring their own packed lunch if they wish. Students should wear appropriate clothing for the weather as well as the venue.



We also require your permission for your child to participate in this event. Please take a moment to sign the attached permission slip and have your child return it to me as soon as possible. Without this permission slip, your child will not be able to participate in the trip.



We are looking forward to a fun and successful event for all students. Thank you for your cooperation in making this possible.



Kind regards,

Ms Adams

-----



## Permission Slip

I hereby give permission for my son \_\_\_\_\_\_ to take part in the upcoming trip to the British Museum on the 12<sup>th</sup> of March 2024.



Parent / Carers signature\_\_\_\_\_



-----



SPORT ENGLAND

Headteacher: Mr P Delamaine BSc (Hons)
Hailey Hall School, Hailey Lane, Hertford, SG13 7PB.
Telephone: 01992 465208 FAX: 01992 460851

Email: admin@haileyhall.herts.sch.uk Website:www.haileyhall.herts.sch.uk

Patron: Billy Wingrove